
NEW HOPE BAPTIST CHURCH

Sipa, Sta. Marcela, Apayao

Dear Pastor,

Greetings in Christ most precious name,the Author and
Finisher of our Faith.

In behalf of the New Hope Baptist Mission here in Sta.
Marcela, Apayao, we would like to express our gratitude to you
and your ministry. We’re so thankful because we are one of the
beneficiary of the program of your ministry. With the fund that
you gave to us,we were able to build a church building and a
parsonage. In June 2021,we were able to used the new church
and we were able to conduct our first service in our new site.

Allow me to present to you our accomplishment and
progress report in our church.



During the construction of the church at Barangay Sipa,Sta. Marcela, Apayao



We started our first service in our new site last June 2021.We invited Ptr. Briones
as our speaker



During our Sunday service.The parsonage is being used as Sunday school for children during
Sunday service.



.

A tricycle is being used as service vehicle to haul members coming from far barangays during
Sunday.



We hosted Pastors & Workers Prayer Fellowship last February 2022 which was attended by
pastors and workers from Apayao and Cagayan Province.



Church youth members attended 3-day Summer Youth Camp 2022 last April
during the Holy Week.





Our Prayer requests:

 Spiritual growth of Church members and more souls to save

 Good Health

 Financial Needs

 Church Vehicle

Thank you very much for your unending support and we hope for our
continuous collaboration in serving God.

Very Truly yours,

PTR. ELPIDIO M. AGBAYANI

Church Pastor


